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Please support HB 2977, a bill that would provide a steady, sustainable source of 

funds to the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife to recover Oregon’s most 

vulnerable species, habitat and also enhance biodiversity. These will enhance 

Oregon’s tourism and outdoor recreation economy.  Climate change and other 

natural and human-made impacts put the future  of many vulnerable speciesat risk, 

especially our wild recreational salmon fishery. Fly fishermen used to come to oregon 

in large numbers, but as the fishery has declined, their numbers have also declined. 

To ensure all wildlife species thrive in Oregon, we need to invest in their recovery. 

Please support "1% for Wildlife” by passing HB 2977 today.  

Sincerely, 

Linda Leyva 


